
 

    

 

   
  

    
     

      
    

  
      

       
        

       
   

     
 

    

This document was classified as: OFFICIAL 

STOCKTON-ON-TEES  BOROUGH COUNCIL  
WHITTON VILLAGE –  NORTHERN GATEWAY  

TRAFFIC CALMING SCHEME  

In accordance with the Highways (Road Humps) Regulations 1999, Sections 90A and 90C of the 
Highways Act 1980 and Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Stockton-on-Tees Borough 
Council hereby give notice of its proposal to introduce a traffic calming scheme, namely the construction of 
speed cushions on the Unnamed “C” class link road between Whitton and Stillington. The length of road 
affected by the proposed traffic calming scheme will be subject to a 30mph speed limit by virtue of street 
lighting. The location of the speed cushions is specified in the Schedule below. The cushions will measure 
2m in length, 1.65m in width and 75mm in height with ± 10% tolerance. 

Plans showing the proposed scheme may be examined at the Stockton Customer Service Centre, Central 
Library, The Square, Stockton-on-Tees during normal office hours and on the Council’s website (Traffic 
Orders). If you wish to object to the proposals, you should send the grounds for your objection in writing 
to Transport Strategy and Road Safety Manager, Stockton on Tees Borough Council, Community 
Services, Environment and Culture, Municipal Buildings, Church Road, Stockton-on-Tees, TS18 1LD or 
HTD@stockton.gov.uk by 19 June 2023. 

Schedule  –  Location of  Speed Cushions  
Unnamed “C”  Class Link Road between Whitton and Stillington  - Approximately  108 metres  north of 
the junction with  Honey  Pot Close.  
 
Dated 26 May 2023 
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